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This bill would allow people with certain disabilities to continue to use the apprentice-hunter validation 

program to obtain a hunting license. Under current law, the validation may only be used twice in a 

lifetime. The apprentice hunter validation allows someone who is normally required to have a firearms 

safety certificate, but does not, to hunt two license years in a lifetime if they are accompanied by a 

licensed adult. 


